
 

 

COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE – SEPTEMBER 15, 2003 

VAUGHAN BASKETBALL ASSOCIATION 
APPLICATION FOR ONE TIME START UP GRANT 

Recommendation 

The Commissioner of Community Services respectfully requests direction on this item.  

Purpose 

The purpose of this report is to obtain Council direction on the request for a one-time start up 
grant of $1,000 by the Vaughan Basketball Association to defray start-up associated with the first 
year of operation. 

Background - Analysis and Options 

Mr. Luigi Tucci, Executive Director of Vaughan Basketball Association has requested a one-time 
start up grant of $1,000 to enable this organization to defray the initiation costs with their first year 
of operation.  

The Vaughan Basketball Association is a non-profit sports organization that has recently received 
a license from the Ontario Basketball Association to establish a Boys Major Bantam rep 
basketball team in the boundaries of City of Vaughan.  This association is currently submitting an 
application to the Recreation and Culture Department in order to receive Community Service 
Organization status. 

A notice will be distributed in elementary schools on September 12, 2003 and try-outs for this 
team will commence in the last week of September.  In the following month, the association will 
be participating in the Ontario Basketball Association league play.  The major bantam rep team 
will be playing approximately 20-30 games against other club teams from other areas including 
exhibition games and tournaments. 

Conclusion 

Staff is requesting Council direction regarding the request from the Vaughan Basketball 
Association. 

Attachments 

1. Letter dated September 12, 2003 from Luigi Tucci, Executive Director of Vaughan 
Basketball Association 

Report prepared by: 

G. Doris Haas 
Commissioner, Community Services 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 
G. Doris Haas 
Commissioner, Community Services 



 

 

 
 
 
 



 

 

 


